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PRESS RELEASE 
 

From both sides of the Channel 
 
Members of the Académie de philatélie from both sides of the Channel provided the displays at 
the meeting of The Royal Philatelic Society London held on 24 November. 
 
No fewer than 21 members of the Académie displayed an outstanding selection of material 
representing the best of international philately. Understandably most of the exhibits had links 
with France. 
 
The displays were coordinated by Robert Abensur, who produced a fine documented record of 
the material on display. He received from Frank Walton, President of The Royal Philatelic 
Society London, the Society’s plaquette on behalf of all those who contributed. 
 
Those wishing to visit The Royal Philatelic Society London at 41 Devonshire Place, London W1G 
6JY, or be a guest at one of its meetings, are asked to contact the Administrative Office (020 
7486 1044). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(30 November 2016)                                                

 
Frank Walton, President of The Royal Philatelic Society London (left), thanks 
Robert Abensur for bringing together the displays from members of the 
Académie de philatélie. 
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